As stated on the phone call there is a lot of issues, and i would like a meeting with

miss Millichap. | dont think listing the issues would help i believe she would have a much better
view regarding the issues by seeing the paperwork and evidence, i feel this will be the only way
this will not be covered up like it has been for far to long now.

If you can let me know as soon as possible if miss Millichap is willing to have a meeting if she is
not i will take it higher.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell
Sent from my iPhone

On 1 Jun 2018, at 15:17, <Steven.Hall2@met.police.uk> <Steven.Hall2@met.police.uk> wrote:

Ms Cordell

As discussed during our telephone call on Friday 1% June 2018 please find my
contact details below. As stated on the phone if you have any information which
would help us review your concerns | would be interested to see them.

Regards

Steve

PS Steven Hall

Staff Officer — Enfield and Haringey Borough Commander Chief Superintendent
Helen Millichap

MetPhone 713231 | Telephone 0203 276 3231

Address Wood Green Police Station, 347 High Road, N22 8JA
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Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely
necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright
and/or legal privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If
you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your
system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the
information in this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication
systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law. Consequently, any email
and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are
authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The
MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other
employees or agents. The security of this email and any attachments cannot be
guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection
and corruption of content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any
views or opinions expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and
do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).

Find us at:

Facebook: https: //m.facebook.com/metpoliceuk
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